
Connection Card
Thanks for joining us today! We’d love to meet you! Please fill out this 
Connection Card, detach it, and place it in the offering plate. 

[ 1st Time Guest [ Return Guest [ Regular Attender [ Member

name email

address phone

city state      zip

[ Becoming a follower 
of Jesus [ Talking with a 

pastor [ Getting involved at 
Central

Contact me about:

Have you ever wondered what your purpose is or why you matter? 
Perhaps you’ve asked yourself “why am I so downcast?” These are 
difficult questions that we all wrestle with at some time. Our next sermon 
series, “Deep Questions,” begins next week and looks to the Book of 
Psalms for answers to these and other deep questions of life.

The summer Bible studies begin this week! There are options for both 
men and women, and are for everyone, whether you have studied 
Scripture for many years or are completely new to the faith. If you would 
like more information on these studies or would like to register, visit www.
centralpres.com/summer.

Being part of the church by being active in a ministry is a great way to 
live out the gospel, meet new people, and have a lot of fun. Pastor Ben 
Tzeng (btzeng@centralpres.com or 314-727-2777) would love to help you 
find your fit. 



Notes:

Name (optional):

Prayer Requests
We would be honored to pray for you! Please share your request below 
and drop it in the offering plate. All requests are kept confidential. 

314.727.2777 communications@centralpres.com

We would love to hear from you!

@CPCStL facebook.com/CPCStL instagram.com/CPCStL

www.centralpres.com


